
         

 May 19, 2003 

 

 

To the Honorable Common Council 

  Public Improvements Committee 

City of Milwaukee 

 

Dear Committee Members: 

 

 Attached is File No. 021182, being a resolution approving the plat of right -of-way required for the 

improvement of North Teutonia Avenue between West Ruby Avenue and West Villard Avenue to be undertaken 

with Federal/State funds under the Surface Transportation Program (STP).  

 

 The resolution approves a revised plat of right-of-way for the above referenced road improvements.  The 

original plat of right-of-way included widening this portion of North Teutonia Avenue to its full 90-foot width.  The 

revision, reduces the width at two locations north of West Stark Avenue to prevent the acquisition and demolition of 

two homes  

 

            Accordingly, the City Plan Commission at its regular meeting on May 19, 2003 recommended 

approval of the attached resolution.  

 

      

 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Julie A. Penman 

 Executive Secretary 

 City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
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